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Calling all community groups!
Are you part of a community organisation?  
Would you like to receive information about 
grants and programs, or invite Emma to  
visit your group? Please update your  
records so we can keep in touch.

 EMMA’S E-NEWS
Stay up to date with the latest news and information from your Local MP. 

Please call 4353 0127 or email emma.mcbride.mp@aph.gov.au  
to register for Emma’s e-news.

NEW DOBELL ELECTORATE OFFICE 
Emma’s electorate office will be opening soon in the 
Mariners Centre of Excellence, located at 1 Bryant Drive 
Tuggerah.
In the meantime, 
you can visit the 
temporary electorate 
office at Suite F3, 
154 Pacific Highway 
Tuggerah (above 
Super Cheap Auto 
and BCF).

Organisation Name:

Contact Name/Position:

Address:

Phone:

Fax:

Email:

Notes:

Always available to help
If you need help with any Federal issues, please call Emma’s office on  
02 4353 0127 or email Emma.McBride.MP@aph.gov.au 

 www.facebook.com/mcbrideemma    @Emma4Dobell

The new office will open soon in  
the Mariners Centre in Tuggerah.

Emma’s office is currently on Tuggerah Straight  
(above Super Cheap Auto and BCF).

              MAIL TO: Emma McBride MP, Federal Member for Dobell, PO Box 3763, Tuggerah NSW 2259
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It is a privilege to be 
your Federal Member of 
Parliament. 

You have elected me to be your voice 
in Canberra, and I will work hard to 
make sure our area gets the attention 
it deserves.

I am passionate about the Central 
Coast. I grew up here, and I live and 
work here. I’m proud to call this 
beautiful area my home.

I have worked as a Pharmacist for 
almost 20 years, including ten years 
based at Wyong Hospital. High quality 
and accessible healthcare is vital for 
our community, and as your local MP,  
I will work to ensure we receive our fair 
share of health funding. 

My job is to represent you, and the 
best way for me to do this is to meet 
you and listen to your concerns. 

There are several ways you can 
contact me. In this newsletter you will 
find a list of ‘listening post’ locations, 
so please call by and see me. You can 
also call me, write to me or drop in 
to my office in Tuggerah. I’m also on 

Twitter and Facebook.

Thank you for placing 
your trust in me. I 

will work hard for 
you.

Until next time,

How Emma  
Your Federal Member can help with 
matters relating to Federal Government 
Departments.
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Listening Posts

 Centrelink

 Medicare

 Child Support

 Defence and Veterans Affairs

 Communications

 Taxation

 Immigration

 Education and Training

Flags
Schools, community organisations and 
individuals can receive an Australian, Aboriginal 
or Torres Strait Island flag, on request.

Emma is holding listening posts across the electorate, 
making it easy and convenient for you to meet your MP.  
Come along to a post near you to provide feedback or discuss a Federal Government matter. Bookings are preferred  
but not essential. Call Emma’s office for details on time and location, and to reserve an appointment.

1  16 October Gorokan

2  24 October  
Forresters Beach/Wamberal 

3  24 October Bateau Bay

4  24 October  
Tumbi Umbi/Killarney Vale

5  26 October Holgate 

6  26 October Wyoming

7  26 October Ourimbah/Lisarow

8  29 October Toukley/Noraville 

9  1 November Dooralong

10 1 November Kulnura

11  1 November Woongarrah

12 2 November Charmhaven/Bluehaven

13 2 November Wattanobbi/Wyong

14 2 November The Entrance

Emma  
presents a flag  

to Pat from  
Wyong RSL  
Sub Branch

Meet  
Emma at a  

listening post 
near you

Congratulatory 
Messages
People celebrating a birthday of 90  
or more years, or a wedding anniversary 
of 50 years or more, are eligible to receive personal 
messages from Emma and the Prime Minister, and in 
particular instances, the Governor General and the Queen.
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